
Network Operations, a segment of Disney Media and Entertainment Distribution, is 
hosting their fifth consecutive semester of Behind the Screens! This semester they 
are partnering with Kean University and Dillard University. 

Behind the Screens is a college panel series in which university students who attend 
the panels are exposed to niche areas of network television and educated on unique 
career opportunities. 

The private panel series is designed to be intimate allotting for about 25 participating 
students per school. Each week students will learn the ins and outs of network 
television through panel discussions with Disney employees from areas including 
Sales, Entertainment Marketing, Programming, ESPN, Production, Network 
Operations, and ABC News. Students will also have the space to come on camera and 
engage live as well as partake in interactive polling and questions throughout the 
panels.

This college panel series began in July 2020 as a result of the call for more diversity, 
inclusion, and exposure to what we do at the company as well as an opportunity to 
network with future talent interested in careers that occur behind the screens. Behind 
the Screens exists to empower students to enter the workforce and achieve their 
career aspirations!


